
The Villages’ Parrotheads Club 
Awards ITAV with a Gift.

ITAV members continue to connect with various clubs around 
The Villages Community.


On Sunday July 10th, 2022, ITAV President, Cathy Wittmer and ITAV Club 
Ambassador, Eva Gudeth attended a Parrothead Club meeting where ITAV 
was presented with a check for $1,000. The Parrothead President and a 
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Volunteers 
Needed

September 16th, 
2022 is scheduled 
date at this time.


Classroom 
Assistants

Group Volunteers 
are needed to help 
in WWES 
classrooms.


Want to plan a 
fund raising 
event?

Bunco, Wine Bingo, 
Quarter Auction? 
Which one should 
we plan?

WWES VOLUNTEERS

Make sure to register 

with Sumter Schools as 
a volunteer.

1
REGISTER 


www.sumter.k12.fl.us

2
NEED HELP?


Contact Susan Williams 
Varela or WWES for 

instruction.
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“Enriching the Lives of Children”

http://www.sumter.k12.fl.us


representative reached out and confirmed that 
ITAV’s service work aligned with other organizations 
that they support. The Parrothead Club is a social 
club and its mission is “Party with a Purpose.” Skip 
and Eva Gudeth connected the two clubs! 

ITAV Members Help 
WWES’ Literacy Camp

Four ITAV Members took time this 
summer to help with WWES’ Literacy 
Camps.


WWES’ invited some K-3 students to participate 
in a Literacy Camp from July 11th, 2022 thru 
July 21, 2022. The camp served incoming 1st, 

2nd and 3rd graders in need of extra reading 
support.


ITAV members Skip and Eva Gudeth, Christine 
Pena and Dee Babel attended a planning 
meeting early on  July 11th and then assisted 
teachers and students throughout the two 
weeks.


WWES Administration was thrilled with the 
support from our members!


“I'm glad I did this.”-
ITAV member, 
Christine Pena
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ANOTHER PACK DAY WITH FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN 

Bill Hicks reached out in June and shared that Feed My Starving 
Children would be returning to Live Oaks Community Church to pack 
relief meals for Ukraine, Haiti and Myanmar. He recruited a group of 7 
ITAV members to pack on Tuesday, July 25th, 2022 from 3-5pm.


ITAV Members Cathy Wittmer, Susan Williams Varela, Christine Pena, 
Jeri Lynn Fraiser, Debra Heath and 2 additional guests helped pack 
154 boxes which equates to 33, 264 meals that will go out to help 
feed children and communities. The time flies by and ITAV members 
continue to enjoy this service project.
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